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Date:  February 21, 2025  

Item:  Re-Filing Incorporation Petition to Eau Claire County Circuit Court 

 
Hello Town Residents, 
 
To strengthen the Town’s petition to incorporate as a village, legal counsel has 
recommended re-filing the petition.  This filing will initiate a new hearing date.   This 
work is underway and we will have more to communicate with you shortly.    
 
Thank you for your ongoing engagement and support! 

Janelle Henning  
Town Administrator  


